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04/07/2021  12:40:082021/2926/T SUPPRT Max Bondi I am a resident in Elm Village, and I fully support this application. 

It is important to maintain the character and beauty of the neighbourhood, though good maintenance of local 

trees and replacement where necessary, while ensuring the safety of the neighbourhood and residents.

04/07/2021  21:17:032021/2926/T SUPPRT James Fawcett All works to these trees are necessary and overdue. Many of the trees have been allowed to grow too large 

risking damage to adjacent properties, roads and pavements due to extensive roots exacerbated by a lack of 

maintenance and unchecked growth. Oversized crowns are also encroaching over houses and gardens 

risking damage to roofs, parked cars and safety of passers-by. The essential remedial work proposed, which 

should be carried out at the earliest opportunity, will extend the life of these trees long term and prevent the 

need for them to be felled and replaced in the near future.

Trees in the allotment area by the canal, particularly the field maples, are too large and shady and should be 

removed and replaced with smaller trees such as fruit trees. Large forest trees are not suitable for this location 

or anywhere near to small houses and gardens.
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